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It has been an honor and a privilege to serve as committee chair for the national awards 

committee for the past two years.  My sincere thanks to Madam President Hobbs for having 

the confidence that I could fulfill these duties. 

 

The committee’s success was largely in part to the committee members who diligently 

reviewed the applications and responded in an expeditious manner so that the plaques could 

be ordered and ready for each of the conferences. 

 

My heartfelt thanks are sent to: 

Sue Crego, Region 9 

Carl Curtis, Region 2 

Suzanne Blohm-Weber, Region 4 

 

I have personally taken the opportunity to personally express my appreciation to each of 

these committee members.  We worked as a team and got the task done! 

 

I look forward to my next appointments. 

 

Respectfully, 

Mary Anne Newman 

Region 4 Deputy Director 

 

 


